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Susan Fox

From: Susan Fox

Sent: Tuesday, 15 August 2017 3:38 PM

To: Susan Fox

Subject: FW: Wetherill Park resource Recovery Facility SSD7267

From: Andrew Mooney [mailto:AMooney@fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 27 January 2017 11:24 AM 

To: Susan Fox <Susan.Fox@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Cc: Kelly McNicol <Kelly.McNicol@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Wetherill Park resource Recovery Facility SSD7267 

 

Hi Susan, Kelly 
 
Council’s Environmental Management Branch (EMB) have reviewed the further response to submissions 
prepared by SUEZ for the above project. 
 
EMB are satisfied with the response provided subject to the following; 
 
Reference is made to the attached response from SUEZ  regarding Wetherill Park resource recovery 
facility SSD7267  and  issues raised by EMS. 
 
Any proposed bunding is to be in accordance with the following relevant  Australian Standards: 
 

• Australian Standard AS 1940B1993: The Storage and Handling of Flammable and Combustible 
LIQUIDS 

• Australian Standard AS 4452B1997: The Storage and Handling of Toxic Substances 
• the Dangerous Goods Act 1975  
• and taking into consideration the Net capacity of the bund AS 1940-1993 5.9.2, AS 3780-1994 

5.7.2, AS 4452-1997 
 
Council also accepts the advice provided by SUEZ in relation to flooding issues and has no further 
comments in relation to this stage of the proposal. 
 
regards 
 
 
Andrew Mooney 
Coordinator | Strategic Planning 
City Development 
  
PO Box 21, Fairfield NSW 1860 
P 9725 0214 | M 0438 429601 | F 9725 4249 
www.fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au 
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From: Susan Fox [mailto:Susan.Fox@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 21 December 2016 9:21 AM 
To: Andrew Mooney 

Cc: Kelly McNicol 

Subject: FW: Wetherill Park resource Recovery Facility SSD7267 
Importance: High 

 

Good morning  Andrew, 

 

Please find attached SUEZ updated RTS for the Wetherill Park RRF. Please provide comments no later than Friday, 20 

January 2017.  

 

As you may be aware the NSW Government Sector not involved in the delivery of front-line services is required to 

shut down between the 24 December 2016 to 6 January 2016. I will be on leave from 24 Dec 2016 to 7 Feb 2017. 

Kelly McNicol my Team Leader will be in the office from the  9 January 2017, if you need to discuss the RTS please 

do not hesitate to contact him on 9274 6236 or Kelly.McNicol@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Have a good Xmas and New Year break.  

 

Regards 

 

Susan Fox  

 

 
Susan Fox  
Senior Planning Officer I Industry Assessments  
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001  
T: 02 9274 6466 E: susan.fox@planning.nsw.gov.au 
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